
2023 Activities of the Alouette club 

Hello everyone 

 
Hopefully, everyone is having a great summer. 
 
The members of the Alouette club's board of directors have been preparing the activities 
for the next season for several weeks. 
 
Please note that the closing party for our next season will take place on Friday March 17, 
2023. The theme of the evening will be Masked Ball - Chic. We invite you to prepare your 
most beautiful outfits. 
 
The dates and details of each activity will be available gradually over the next few weeks. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next season. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Alouette club board of directors; 
 
Denis Légaré,  
President of Alouette club 
July 14, 2022 
 


